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NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES
BSNL

(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)

BSNL MS-II, Q. No. 21 & 17, Atul Grove Road, New. Delhi-110001
TF-07 Dated:-17-05-2018
To,

Sr. GM(Est)

BSNL

C.0.

New Delhi.

Subject:- Wrong perception In granting pay scale on promotion under NEPP 1t
upgradation. — Case of Shri S.M. Maru O.S. Bharuch under GM, WTR
Ahmadabad.

Sir,

We wish to bring the following points in respect of the wrong — perception in
granting the NEPP 1° upgradation to Shri S.M. Maru office Supt. Bharuch under GM
WTR Ahmadabad.

The case in brief is as follow.

(1) Shri 8.M. Maru was already in OTBP scale which was placed as Rs. 5000 to
8000 w.e.f. 01-12-1998.

(2) After implementation of NEPP the official was to be awarded 1% upgradation in
NE 10 as he was already in the scale of NE 9 (Rs. 5000-8000).

(3) That despite clear instruction in NEPP to place the official one scale ‘higher in
upgradation Shri S.M. Maru was given the same scale of Rs, 5000-8000(NE-9)
which he was already availing w.e.f. 01-12-1998.

The perception of Bharuch SSA management is not clear and the official
is suffering with monitory loss.
We therefore implore upon you to kindly look into the matter and arrange
to issue a suitable guideline, so that official may get justice.
With regards,

Yours faithfully,

(Chandeshwar Singh)
General Secretary




